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May 17, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief

High-Level Waste Licensing
Management Eranc'a

Division of Waste Mar:agement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatorf Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Milaro:

We wish to be placed on the meeting notice distribution list for the
informational exchange meeting on radicactive waste repositories.

I would also like to recommend that N.R.C. consider holding those
meetings where they an obtain die true feelings of the people!
Holding a meeting in Washington, D.C. places a hardship on a citizen
of Idaho who may wish to contribute but can't afford the travel .

Sincerely,

J( ,f )G

ROBERT D. FUNDEFBURG

Supervisor
Radiation Control Section
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